
October 2022

NOW HIRING: Assistant
Development Director

YouthZone is seeking a mission-
driven professional with grant-

writing, fundraising, donor relations
development and database
experience to support the

Development Director in carrying out
our annual fundraising plan which
aims to generate $1.5+ million per

year in support of our mission.

Learn More & Apply

THANK YOU
2022 Ascent Youth Filmmakers

Thank you to our 2022 Ascent
Youth Film Festival business

sponsors and supports,
filmmakers, mentors Katherine
Roberts and Rob Shearer, and
our staff for making this year's

Film Festival fundraising event a
success.

These talented local students
aged 12 - 18 awed us with their
creative story telling skills. Their

inspirational short films
premiered at the Ascent Watch

Party last month.

Ascent Youth Filmmakers:
Alea Blanchard

Nico Passerini Burks
Luca Passerini Burks (not pictured)

Levi Friday



Check Out Ascent's Event
Photos

Sigrid Kiehler
Christian Lujan (not pictured)

Ezequiel Palomares (not pictured)
Ruby James (RJ) Patrick

The Human. The Heart. The Potential.

We are thrilled to announce a new promotional video about
YouthZone and the essential service we provide to your community.

It is with love and respect that we build positive connections and
strong relationships with local youth and families. These connections
provide hope for the future and a path towards success. The heart
felt stories of parents, youth, staff, and volunteers are inspiring.

Please watch our 2022 YouthZone video on our website.

Watch Video!

Thank You Kiwanis
Battlement Mesa

The YouthZone Parachute
satellite office has received an
update! The Kiwanis located in

Battlement Mesa/Parachute gave
this essential meeting space a

fresh new look. With new life, the
Parachute YouthZone office will
warmly welcome local youth and

families.

Mark Your Calendars!

Giving Tuesday can be every
Tuesday, but the global day of

giving is officially
November 29, 2022.



Give Today!

Colorado Gives Day is more
than just a day, it is a

movement! You can start giving
November 1. All of Colorado
with join together to give on

December 6, 2022.

Schedule Your Gift!

You Can Help People
​Feel Heard

YouthZone thrives through the
support of its community from Aspen
to Parachute. The heart and soul of
our organization is our team, board

members, and volunteers.

Thank you for your generosity and
dedication to your community! Your

support strengthens your
community. Please consider

continuing your support through
volunteerism.

Volunteer at YouthZone

Thanks to our Sponsors

Alpine Bank
American National Bank

(ANB)
Balanced Bookkeeping

Bank of Colorado

Holy Cross
Integrated Mountain

Group
McDonald's

Mountain Pest Control



Compass Peak Imaging
Chevron

Columbine Ford
Dalby, Wendland & Co.,

P.C.
FCI Constructors

First Bank
First Western Trust

Glenwood Ford
Glenwood Insurance

Mueller Construction
Neuman Construction
Pine's Stone Company

Post Independent
RodCo Concrete
Slifer, Smith, &

Frampton
Stifle Nicolas

Timberline Bank
Umbrella Roofing

YouthZone | 970-945-9300 | youthzone.com

413 9th St., Glenwood Springs CO 81601

136th E 12th St., Rifle CO 81650

Carbondale and Aspen (by appointment)
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